
Central North Carolina Local Section Councilor’s Report 
Spring 2025 ACS Meeting in San Diego, CA

On behalf of the Central North Carolina local section, Robert A. Yokley attended the ACS meeting in San Diego, CA, March 22-26. His duties included attending the Caucus II meeting on Tuesday and the Council meeting on Wednesday. Robert’s other activities, as immediate past-chair of the National Senior Chemists Committee (SCC), included participation in the SCC meeting on Monday, assisting with the SCC Breakfast Tuesday on Tuesday, and service as a professional scientist in the Sunday afternoon networking event for undergraduate and graduate students as well as recent graduates and post-docs. He also participated on behalf of the SCC  in Sci-Mix Monday evening. He also continues to work with Eva Wille of the Senior Expert Chemists (SEC) of the Gesellschaft Deutscher Chemiker (GDCh, German Chemistry Society) to identify mutually beneficial collaborative projects for the SEC and SCC.  

Please see the council summary report for a detailed summary of the council meeting. Please contact Robert if you have questions (yokleyrobert@gmail.com)





